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WG 8, working in co-operation with the SEDRIS Organization, is responsible for standards relating to the representation and interchange of environmental data. The current versions of the WG 8 Standards, together with any development plans, are shown in the table below;

	Standard
	Current Status

	ISO/IEC 9973 Procedures for registration of items
	Ed. 3 published July 2013. 



	ISO/IEC 18023-1: SEDRIS DRM and API
	Ed. 1 Amd.1 Published June 2012. 

NWIP Planned

	ISO/IEC 18023-2: SEDRIS Abstract Transmittal
	Ed. 1. Published July 2006. 



	ISO/IEC 18023-3: SEDRIS Binary Encoding
	Ed. 1 Amd.1. Published June 2012. 

NWIP Planned

	ISO/IEC 18024-4: SEDRIS Language Binding to C
	Ed. 1 Amd.1. Published June 2012. 

NWIP Planned

	ISO/IEC 18025:  Environmental Data Coding Specification (EDCS)
	Ed. 2. Published February 2014. 



	ISO/IEC 18041-4: EDCS Language Binding to C
	Ed. 2. Published August 2007.

DIS for Ed. 3 submitted for ballot. 
Starts 2015-08-13

	ISO/IEC 18026:  Spatial Reference Model (SRM)
	Ed. 2. Published July 2009. 
Project cancelled at Ed. 3 DIS stage in 2014. NWIP Planned

	ISO/IEC 18042-4: SRM Language Binding to C
	Ed. 1 Amd. 1. Published June 2011. 
NWIP planned


Progress during the year has been limited due to a temporary lack of funding. The only development work possible has therefore been unfunded. This has been only for 18041-4, the EDCS LB, for which the DIS text has been prepared and submitted to ITTF for ballot. The forecast start of the ballot is 2015-08-13.

The revision of 18026 SRM to Ed. 3 was approved at the DIS stage in October 2012, but was cancelled in the first half of 2014, due to it having reached the end of its 4-year (maximum) timescale. A New Work Item Proposal (NWIP) will be raised to continue the development of Ed.3 when funding becomes available. Similarly, NWIPs will be raised for those standards (see table above) that will need to be amended to be compatible with the revised versions of the EDCS and SRM. 
The EDCS Registry Rapporteur Group has completed the assessment of 6 submissions, (2007-Q4, 2008-Q1, 2008-Q3, 2009-Q1, 2009-Q3 and 2011-Q1) against EDCS Ed. 1. These now require re-assessment against EDCS Ed. 2, for which funding is required. This work is therefore currently on hold.

In accordance with TMB Resolution 99/2014, WG8 has begun to post documents on Livelink, starting with WG8 document 0593. In the long term, the document folder on Livelink will need to be made compatible with the WG 8 Document Register, which will involve transferring the other 592 documents. WG 8 members will need to be on the ISO global directory and assigned to WG 8 in order to access the documents.
Editors of WG 8 standards continue to conduct internal, informal status teleconferences on their respective standards, but no formal meetings have been held since the 2014 Plenary in Seattle. WG 8 members have also participated in WG 9 meetings and teleconferences for the MAR Reference Model Standard 18039 and for the SISO Group RIEDP (Reuse and Interoperation of Environmental Data Processes).
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